
Consulate General of India 
Phuentsholing 

**** 

Date: 28.07.2022 
 

OPEN HOUSE TO ADDRESS COMPLAINTS/GRIEVANCES RELATED TO 

CONSULAR MATTERS 
 

 Consulate General of India, Phuentsholing will hold an “Open House” on 10th 

August, 2022 from 1000 hours to 1200 hours to address issues related to 

Consular and other matters. The objective of the Open House meeting is to engage 

with Indian nationals as well as Persons of Indian Origin on Consular matters. 

Members of Indian community residing in Phuentsholing and nearby areas are 

welcome to attend this meeting. 

2. No prior appointment is required.  In case of any difficulty, you can 

communicate at e-mail ID: cons.psling@mea.gov.in or contact us at +975-

17161137/+975-17584989. 
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